
Notification of an Ocean Policy Advisory Council technical advisory committee meeting. 

The Oregon Ocean Policy Advisory Council (OPAC), in accordance with its duties authorized in ORS 
196.448 through ORS 196.453, has initiated a review of the Oregon Territorial Sea Plan (TSP) with the 
intention of recommending amendments to Part Three: Rocky Shores Management Strategy.  OPAC will 
submit any recommendations for amending the TSP to the Land Conservation and Development 
Commission, which is responsible for adopting amendments to the TSP through a rule making process.  

OPAC has established a Territorial Sea Plan Work Group (TSPWG) as a technical advisory committee to 
conduct the review and to draft amendment recommendations for its consideration.  The Oregon 
Department of Land Conservation and Development (DLCD) will assist OPAC as required under ORS 
196.435, and will administer the TSPWG meetings.  The TSPWG will conduct its 2nd meeting on June 7th, 
2016, between 1:00 pm and 4:00 pm, at the DLCD office located at 635 Capitol St. NE Suite #150, Salem, 
OR 97301, in the 2nd floor conference room.  Public seating is limited. The meeting may also be joined 
online at the Zoom conference link below.  Please direct all inquiries to Paul Klarin at (503) 934-0026, 
or paul.klarin@state.or.us. 

Time: June 7th, 2016 9:00 AM (GMT-7:00) Pacific Time (US and Canada)  
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